
 
 

 

Indian School Wadi Kabir 
Class: XII Science    ISWK SHARING KNOWLEDGE (Classes VI-XII)     Syllabus for Assessment-1 2020 

 
Date 
 

 
Subjects  
  

Syllabus to be tested 

Details of the 
Uploaded Work 
sheets of the 
syllabus  

Details of the 
Uploaded 
answer to the 
work sheets 
uploaded 

Details of the notes of 
the lessons completed 
and uploaded 

Details of the text book 
materials uploaded   

20/09/2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PHYSICS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

chapter 1[Electric field], 

chapter2[Electric 
potential], 

chapter 3[Current 
electricity], 

chapter 4[Magnetic effect 
of current], 

chapter5[Magnetism] , 

chapter 
6[Electromagnetic 
induction], 

chapter7 [ alternating 
current] 

YES 
 

YES 
 

YES 
 

YES 
 

YES 
 
 
 
 

YES 
 

YES 

YES 
 

YES 
 

YES 
 

YES 
 

YES 
 
 
 
 

YES 
 

YES 

YES 
 

YES 
 

YES 
 

YES 
 

YES 
 
 
 
 

YES 
 

YES 

YES 
 

YES 
 

YES 
 

YES 
 

YES 
 
 
 
 

YES 
 

YES 

 

22/09/2020 
 
 
 
 

BIOLOGY 
 
 
 
 

1.Principles of 
inheritance of inheritance 
and variation 

Yes 

Yes 

Yes 

Yes 

Yes 

Yes 

Yes 

Yes 
 

 



 
 

 
 

2.Molecular basis of 
inheritance 

3. Organisms and 
populations 

4.  Biodiversity and 
Conservation 

Yes 

Yes 

Yes 

Yes 

Yes 

Yes 

Yes 

Yes 

24/9/2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ENGLISH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

READING PASSAGE 
20 MARKS 
(OBJECTIVE TYPE) 

Multiple Choice question
based on 2 unseen passag

 
WRITING SECTION  
20 MARKS 
(DESCRIPTIVE TYPE) 
1.Notice / Advertisement 
2. Letter to the Editor 
3. Article 
 
LITERATURE  (40 
MARKS) 
20 MARKS 
(OBJECTIVE TYPE) + 
20 MARKS 
(DESCRIPTIVE YPE) 
 
FLAMINGO (POEM) 
1.My Mother at 66 
2.A Thing of Beauty 

UPLOADED ON 
ISWK WEBSITE 

UPLOADED ON 
ISWK 
WEBSITE 

UPLOADED ON 
ISWK WEBSITE 

UPLOADED ON ISWK 
WEBSITE  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

3.An Elementary School 
Classroom in a Slum 
4.Keeping Quiet 
FLAMINGO (PROSE) 
1.The Last Lesson 
2.The Lost Spring 
3.The Rattrap 
4.Deep Water 
VISTAS (NON 
DETAILED) 
1.The Enemy 
2.Should Wizard hit 
Mommy? 
 

27/9/2020 

 

 

 

 

 

MATHEMATIC
S 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Relations 
and Functions 

2. Inverse 
Trigonometric 
Functions 

3. Matrices 
4. 

Continuity and 
Differentiabilit
y 

5. Integrals 

REQUISITE 
MATERIALS 
UPLOADED ON 
OUR SCHOOL 
WEBSITE 

REQUISITE 
MATERIALS 
UPLOADED ON 
OUR SCHOOL 
WEBSITE 

REQUISITE 
MATERIALS 
UPLOADED ON 
RESPECTIVE 
GOOGLE 
CLASSROOM AND 
WEBSITE 

REQUISITE 
MATERIALS 
UPLOADED ON OUR 
SCHOOL WEBSITE 

 

29/9/2020 
INFORMATICS 
PRACTICES 
 

1. Python Pandas - 
Series and 
Dataframe 

2. Data Visualisation 

UPLOADED ON 
ISWK WEBSITE 

UPLOADED ON 
ISWK 
WEBSITE AND 
GOOGLE 
CLASS ROOM 

UPLOADED ON 
ISWK WEBSITE AND 
GOOGLE CLASS 
ROOM 

       REQUIRED 
MATERIAL 
UPLOADED IN 
GOOGLE 
CLASSROOM 

 

 



3. Database queries- 
MYSQL 

 PSYCHOLOGY 
 

Unit 1: Variations is 
Psychological Attributes 
 
Unit 3: Meeting Life 
Challenges 
 
Unit 6: Attitude and 
Social Cognition 

All worksheets 
have been/ will be 
uploaded on the 
google classroom. 

All the solutions 
are discussed and 
uploaded in the 
google 
classroom. 

Notes for all chapters 
have been/ will be sent 
via google classroom. 

Textbook pdfs are 
uploaded on the google 
classroom. 

 

 

ENGINEERING 
GRAPHICS 
 
 
 
 

Unit 1: Isometric 
Projection 

Unit 2: Machine drawing 

Unit 3: Bearings 

Unit 4: Rod Joints – 
(Sleeve and cotter joint 
Assembling and 
Disassembling) 

 

Yes 

Yes 

Yes 

Worksheet will be 
uploaded this week  

 

Yes 

Yes 

Yes 

Worksheet will 
be sent with 
solutions and 
once the chapter 
is over will be 
discussing the 
same in the class. 

 

All notes and important 
questions are uploaded. 

All notes and important 
questions are uploaded. 

All notes and important 
questions are uploaded. 

All the notes are 
uploaded till date. 

 

Textbook link is 
uploaded in the google 
classroom. 

Textbook link is 
uploaded in the google 
classroom. 

Textbook link is 
uploaded in the google 
classroom. 

Textbook link is 
uploaded in the google 
classroom. 

 

 
COMPUTER 
SCIENCE 
 

Computer Networks 

Database Management  
UPLOADED ON 
ISWK WEBSITE 

UPLOADED ON 
ISWK 
WEBSITE AND 
GOOGLE 
CLASS ROOM 

UPLOADED ON 
ISWK WEBSITE AND 
GOOGLE CLASS 
ROOM 

REQUIRED 
MATERIAL 
UPLOADED IN 
GOOGLE 
CLASSROOM 

 

 



Python - Revision Tour 

Functions  

Python - MySQL 
Connectivity 

File Handling  

01/10/2020 CHEMISTRY 
 

c    ​Chapter 5 – Surface 
Chemistry 

Chapter 14 - Biomolecules 

Chapter 10 - Haloalkanes 
and Haloarenes 

   Chapter 1 – The Solid 
State 

   Chapter 2 – Solutions  

(     Excluding - 2.6 
Colligative properties) 

YES 

YES 

YES 

 

YES 

 ​lesson in progress 

        ( will be 
loaded this week)  

YES 

YES 

 

YES 

 lesson in progress 

YES 

YES 

YES 

 

YES 

 

lesson in progress 

YES 

YES 

YES 

 

YES 

 

yes 

 

 

 

https://www.freencertsolutions.com/ncert-solutions-for-class-12-chemistry-chapter-5-surface-chemistry/
https://www.freencertsolutions.com/ncert-solutions-for-class-12-chemistry-chapter-5-surface-chemistry/

